EL CAMINO HIGH SCHOOL BOY'S BASKETBALL

Feb 6, 2009

Dear Coach Malecki,

I wanted to personally "Thank you" for your recruiting assistance with Luke Evans, our 6'8 Senior. I have always trusted your judgment and character, which isn't always the case in today's basketball. The effort you put into helping kids, with very affordable rates, doesn't always translate to the time you put into each young man. For this I am thankful. I know you Love and Respect the game and you treat "people like people". They aren't dollar signs to you. I am still receiving interest calls regarding Luke, but his decision to sign with Cal Baptist University has made us all very happy. I would recommend your Icemen Basketball program and recruiting service to anyone that asks me.

Your Friend,

Coach Ray Johnson El Camino Head Coach

400 RANCHO DEL ORO * OCEANSIDE, CA. 92057

